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Comments: | vacation in the Pagosa Springs/San Juan River Village area every winter, including using the area
near where the proposed gravel pit would be located. I'm very concerned about the environmental imago a pit
would have on the entire area, with increased traffic, especially dump trucks, using 160 and increasing the noise,
dust, and exhaust in the air. In addition, increased traffic will make it even more dangerous than presently to
access the neighborhood and to exit. | live near a gravel pit and it is an eyesore for the entire area, as well as
decreasing home values in the area.



